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 Notice 29  
 

1. Parents are reminded to sign the children’s developmental assessment 

report of April in the handbook. 

 

2. Participants of “Flowers with Loves” families on May 13(Sat.), please 

attend the meeting on time. Children please wear sportwear while Happy 

Bee members please wear a full Happy Bee uniform for activity. 

 

3. Birthday Party of May cum Story Telling Competition will be held on May 

18 (Fri.). All participants please register with your class teachers on 

or before May 15. Kids are welcomed to wear casually and bring back the 

rucksack and homework bag with necessities. No school bag is needed. 

School hours are as normal on this day. *Please bring puppets or any 

needed props on that day. 

 

4. No school is on May 19（Fri.）, which is the School Anniversary. 

 

5. Please find attached letter of Intention to Stay in the same school, 

order form of 2023-2024 semester 1 learning materials, art and crafts 

packs and stationery, tuition automatic transfer form for students who 

transfer to whole-day classes in the new semester and order form for 

nap supplies. Please place your order and return to class teachers 

with total fees by or before May 22 (Mon.). For require, please 

contact Miss Liu at 2413 7230. 

 

6. We participated in the Jockey Club Children Oral Health Project, which 

launched by Faculty of Dentistry of the University of Hong Kong. It 

provides outreach dental check-up to children. Dentists come to our 

school on June 9 and have free-of-charge oral screening and Silver 

Diamine Fluoride (SDF) solution will be applied to the children (K1-

K3) who have parental consents. Please refer to the attachment for 

more details and return the consents on or before May 22. 
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7. “Student are taught to be elegant and inspired in their talents by 

their teachers.” As preschool teachers, we accompany children to grow 

up step by step and become their first teachers. In order to express 

our gratitude to the teachers for their hard work this year, parent 

can express their heartfelt gratitude to teachers by sending them the 

“Thank you Teacher Tree Card”. Please return to the collection box in 

school office on or before May 31 (Wed.). We will put the cards 

decorated by kids on the wishing tree. It means that the teachers’ 

teaching is happy and fruitful. 

 

8. Based on the guideline of Social Welfare Department, healthy meal is 

provided to children in order to caring about children’s health. Also, 

vegetable oil is used. Please inform class teacher, if your child has 

food allergies or other special conditions. Attached with the menu of 

Week 3 to 5 of May 2023. 

 

9. Leaflets attached to this notice. Please read the enclosed. 

i) “Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School” leaflets (K1-K3) 

ii) Family Entertainment :Ji Ji Ja Ja” performance leaflets (K1-K3) 

 

10. This Sunday (May 14) is Mother’s Day. “Mothers’ love is the greatest 

love in the world. Since the pregnancy starts, mothers have been 

bearing and giving all to their children unselfishly.” In order to 

thank mothers for their selfless love during the Mother’s Day, a box 

of chocolate is given to students and they can present them to all 

great mothers. Happy Mother’s Day! 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Ms. Tong Shuk Yee 

The Principal 

28th April,2023 

 


